
Windrush Bay Condominium Association, Inc. 
Minutes of Workshop Meeting 

April 24, 2015 
 
 

 
 
A Board of Directors’ Workshop of the Windrush Bay Condominium Association, 
Inc. was held on Friday April 24, 2015. The president, vice president, secretary and 
director were present.  A quorum being present, the meeting was called to order 
at 4:00 p.m. 
 
Others present, Karen Bode, Trudy Neal, Joan Hoffmann, Fay Rose, Walter Babst, 
Judy and Bill Dillon, Bob Hutchinson, Sally Romano, T J Nagy, Doreen Fiorella and 
Walter Cain. 
 
Items discussed were, Tenting Building H, Pre-painting Repairs, Painting Condos, 
Publicity Plan for contacting owners and scheduling a workshop meeting with 
Paint Contractor. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 4:25p.m. 
 
 
Pat Altyn, WBCA Secretary 
April 24, 2015 
 
 


